OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF POLICE :: EAST KHASI HILLS DISTRICT ::
SHILLONG

PRESS RELEASE

This is for the general information of all public that permission has not been granted by
District Administration to Hynneiwtrep Youth Council (HYC) for holding a public rally on
29.05.2015 at U Kiang Nongbah Statute Site next to Civil Hospital, Shillong as the patients will
be disturbed and will cause traffic congestion in the area. Also the place is not conducive for
holding any large public gathering. Today officers from all Police Stations had visited all schools
and colleges in their area and apprised the heads of the institutions of this and were requested
not to send the students to attend the rally to avoid any unpleasant situation and that schools
colleges should function normally. Any group trying to forcibly take the students to the rally will

invite legal action.

Sd/- Shri M. Kharkrang, MPS.,
~ Superintendent of Police,
East Khasi, Shillong.

Memo No. EKH/DCRB/Press~Releaser% -A ’ Dated Shillong the 28" May, 2015
Copy to:
All the Editors of Local Dailies and cable news for\favour of,iMformation and with a

request to give publicity.

Superintendent of Police,
East Khasi, Shillong.




